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I support Oregon Senate Bill 210, which makes in-person voting on election day the 

standard method for conducting elections. This bill enhances election integrity by 

ensuring voter ID verification at the polls and reducing the risk of fraud. It also 

streamlines ballot processing, allowing for quicker and more secure election results. 

 

In-person voting encourages civic engagement and fosters trust in the electoral 

process. With trained poll workers available, voters receive guidance to help avoid 

ballot errors. SB 210 also wisely preserves accessibility by allowing those unable to 

vote in person to request a mail-in ballot. 

 

This balanced approach protects the integrity of our elections while keeping them 

accessible to all eligible voters. I urge support for SB 210. 


